## Friends Support the Library by:

- Providing additional financial support for special needs and programs beyond tax-support
- Promoting exhibits and community programs in the Library
- Assisting in maintenance of exterior Library grounds
- Assisting with special library programs

## Major Efforts of the Friends

- Beautification of Historic Carnegie Library
- Annual Gloversville High School Scholarship
- Holiday Staff Appreciation
- Fundraising events
- Friends Week gifts to library staff
- Box of Books ~ distribution of donated books throughout the community: hospital, YMCA, Domestic Violence Center, & more
- Special Events to celebrate National Friends Week

Friends meetings are held in the **Friends** Meeting Room at 4:50p.m. on the first **Monday** of the following months: **January**, March, May, August and November. \*\*September's meeting is held the first Monday following Labor Day.

## Membership

Name:		
Address:		
City:	State:	Zip:
*Email:	Phone:	
***Please provide Email	l address for e	event news***
\$10 \$25 \$50 \$75(		\$
Volunteer Opportunities	<u>S</u>	
Let us know how you would like to	help	
Donate baked goods for specia	al events or ba	ake sales
Provide exhibits for the display	case	
Library Advocacy at community	v events	
Assist with:		
Holiday Decorating		
Box of Books		
Fundraisers		
Grounds Maintenance		
Homebound Services		
Annual Book Sale		
		Office Use Only
Please make checks payable to Friends of the GPL Mail or deliver checks to the library	,	FY Check: #

Mail or deliver checks to the library 58 East Fulton St., Gloversville, NY 12078 The Friends is an IRS 501(c)(3) organization. Your contribution may be tax deductible. Consult with your tax professional.

Office Use Only
FY
Check:
#
Date
Туре:
Entry:







## Become a Friend

Support one of our community's greatest assets ~
The Gloversville Public Library!

The Friends of the Gloversville Public Library is a not-for-profit organization dedicated to the improvement of the Library.

With a Friends of the Gloversville Public Library membership you will receive our newsletter ~ News and Views~ three times a year to keep you informed about Library programs and Friends' activities.